CAVEAT: The Dust Report is an informal ad hoc commentary that focuses on interesting African dust events. These reports should not be
regarded as definitive statements on these events or their possible impacts.
Joseph M. Prospero

From Teddy Allen:

Hello,

Here are some photos taken today around 5pm in Barbados (one overlooks ragged point). It’s hazy today. Maybe the dust from the June 14 image has
arrived.

Enjoy,

Teddy
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